

Hermitage Academy
Waldridge Lane
Chester-le-Street
DH2 3AD
0191 388 7161

0191 388 7161 Enquiries@hermitageacademy.co.uk www.hermitageacademy.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

We place a strong emphasis on working closely with our parents/carers so that our students get the best possible experience at Hermitage Academy. We always encourage you and our students to let us know of any worries, so that we can deal with them swiftly and effectively.

With this in mind, we would be most grateful if you could take some time to complete our survey for parents/carers. Your views and opinions are extremely important to us as we continue to move forward as a school. We value any constructive points you may have.

To complete the survey, please use the link below which will take you directly to the survey itself.

This should take you no longer than a few minutes to complete. We value any constructive points you may have.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Z6mwNyBXfU63E6N_v6EjHiGmJb0Kq5JlK7wGqGb8LtURU4wMk9JTzFQSkRCNkFESjQ3RlAzSUNLRC4u

The deadline to complete the survey is by Friday 29th April, please.

Thank you in advance and, as always, thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Bulmer **Assistant Headteacher**

